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City of Phoenix

To: Deanna Jonovich Date: May 4, 2020
Assistant City Manager

From: Marchelle F. Franklin
Human Services Director

Subject: CORRECTION REQUEST - ITEM 48 ON THE MAY 8, 2020 - FORMAL AGENDA —
Reqguest Authorization to Enter Into Contract with Central Arizona Shelter Services, Inc.
for Emergency Shelter, Permanent Supportive Housing and Rapid Rehousing Services
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic (Ordinance S-46598)

This memo requests the following correction be made to ltem 48, Request Authorization to
Enter Into Contract with Central Arizona Shelter Services, Inc. for Emergency Shelter,
Permanent Supportive Housing and Rapid Rehousing Services Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic

(Ordinance S-46598), on the May 6, 2020 Formal Agenda. Staff is requesting the following
correction be made to the item.

An additional $1,679,000 in funding is being added for the lease of the alternative shelter

location and an additional $57,000 for emergency shelter services. The new aggregate amount
of the contract shall not exceed $3,476,000.
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Deanna Jonovich, Assistant City Manager Date




